
 

 

 

POSH Events 

385 N Kings Hwy. 

Cherry Hill, NJ 08043 

May 19, 2010 

 

Dear Matt: 

I wanted to take a moment out of the craziness of this week to send a sincere thank you to everyone 
for your contributions at Matt and Liz’s wedding.   The couple has expressed to me on multiple 
occasions that the wedding far exceeded their expectations and was better than they could have ever 
hoped for. 

As Coordinator, I recognize that I am only as good as the event partners I surround myself with.  Liz 
and Matt hired us for full service planning and went solely on our recommendations of individuals that 
we felt would “get” their vision.  I am glad that I was able to compile a vendor team that works with the 
same level of professionalism, dedication, and wonderful product that I try to achieve.   

I look forward to working together again in the future.   

 

Sincerely,  

Isis 

POSH EVENTS 

 


